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Families with children

Families with children are travelling by plane more frequently than ever
before. Finnair's aim is to make their flight as smooth and pleasant as
possible. To this end, we allow infant safety seats on board and distribute
activity packs for children during the flight. Several airports, including
Helsinki, also provide play rooms and baby-care facilities.

Car seats and infant seats

Finnair accepts an age-appropriate child restraint device (an infant seat or a car seat) on all of its
scheduled flights for children under two years of age, provided that a seat has been reserved for
the child on the flight. If there are vacant seats on a scheduled flight, an infant seat may be
accepted on board, even if a seat has not been reserved in advance for the child.

Confirmation must always be obtained from Finnair before bringing an infant seat or a car seat on
board. The instructions for use must be taken along, so that the approval labelling can be
checked. Finnair does not, however, guarantee the placement of an infant seat or a car seat in
the seat reserved. If the safety seat does not fit into the seat or it cannot be safely secured, it will
be placed in the overhead locker or the hold of the aircraft.

An infant seat is equipped with a 3 or 5-point harness and will be fastened to the aircraft seat
facing backward. Child car seats must be equipped with a 5-point harness and they are always
fastened to the aircraft seat facing forward.

The infant seat or the car seat must have one of the following approvals:

The child restraint device has been approved for use in aircraft by a JAA authority, the
e Federal Aviation Administration or Transport Canada (on the basis of a national
technical standard), and marked accordingly.



